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August 17, 2021

Dear Editors:

On behalf of all authors, | am writing to inform you that the biostatistical calculations presented in our
manuscript “Diagnostic usefulness of selected proteases and acute phase factors in patients with

colorectal adenocarcinoma” were reviewed by the biostatistician Dr. Henryk Filipowski.

Thank you for your consideration.

Tadeusz Sebzda, PhD



